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NOTICE OF SUSPENSION OF PUBLIC SCOPING 

 

Please be advised that the Public Scoping scheduled on 28 July 2021 for the proposed 300 

MW Aklan Pumped-Storage Hydropower Project of Strategic Power Development 

Corporation (SPDC) to be located in Barangay Nabaoy, Municipality of Malay, Province 

of Aklan is hereby SUSPENDED as per the request of Strategic Power Development 

Corporation in a letter dated 27 July 2021 
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